
PHANTOM VETTES 
February 9, 2016 Meeting Minutes 

On 9 February 2016, meeting was opened by President Joe Denham at 
7:00PM. Meeting was held at Famous Dave’s on Airways Blvd. 22 members 
were present. 

Officer’s Reports: 

Secretary’s Report:  From December meeting minutes were posted on 
the website discussed and approved. 

Treasurer’s report: Becky was not in attendance Dave gave report from 
December after holiday dinner and dues for two new members sent to 
NCCC passed and accepted by the membership. 

Governor’s report:  Dave informed the club there is a sanctioned event 
in Phoenix the weekend of February 12th with the Sierra Vista Club, and 
since they are a 501C3 club all expenses for the trip are tax deductible.  
There will be auto crossing, car show and rally’s, as well as the first 
quarter’s Governor’s meeting.  

Welcome to two new members Judy Taylor and Steve Dubour.   

Webmaster Report: John Bishop gave the updates on the website and it 
looks fantastic all members are very pleased. Please send in all your 
photos so John can post them. 

Upcoming Events: 

*  Valentine’s Day Cruise:  February 13th meet at Kohl’s to cruise the back 
road to Old Mesilla and lunch at St. Claire Winery and Bistro. 

*  Opening registration is April 1st for the Vettes and Jets on the 
Lexington, please see Dave for the registration information on hotels and 
deadlines.  

*  Next Meeting will be on Saturday in Alamogordo to hook up with our 
Alamogordo members. Date is March 12th meet at Edge of Texas to cruise 
as a group to Carino’s Italian Restaurant. Bill Kirkpatrick will coordinate 
with restaurant. Please see website for time. 

*  April meeting will be held at the offices of Ray and Margaret Adauto 
which is located at 6046 Surety, The El Paso Association of Builders. 



Meeting at 6pm this way all can adjourn and eat at the eatery of choice 
after the meeting.  Drinks will be provided. 

 *  Thank you to Ray and Margaret for allowing us to meet in their 
conference room this is so much better than trying to find a central place 
for all members with all of the construction going on all over the city.   

*  Judy Turner submitted her application to the Phantom Vettes club and 
the members voted to accept her application unanimously.  Welcome, so 
glad to have you join us. 

*  Meeting adjourned at 7:30.


